
 

 

 

 

How You Can Support the Propane GAS Act 

 

Autogas for America strongly encourages all stakeholders and their fleet contacts to get 

involved in this grassroots effort. To participate: 

1. Both fleet managers and non-fleet stakeholders can download the appropriate letter 

template provided by Autogas for America and the NPGA (Please feel free to customize letters) on 

the “Carry the Flag” page: http://autogasforamerica.org/join-us/carry-the-flag 

  

2. Change the address and addressee to match your U.S. Senators and Member of the House of 

Representatives. Contact information below: 

If you do not know who your U.S. Senators are, visit http://www.senate.gov. 

If you do not know who your U.S. House Representative is, visit http://www.house.gov/. 

  

3. Add information about your company in the bracketed area. 

  

4. Place your letter on company letterhead (or include your street address). 

  

5. Send (email, fax or mail) your letters to your U.S. Senators and Member of the House of 

Representatives. Fax or email are preferred due to security procedures for mail sent to 

Washington D.C. 

 

http://autogasforamerica.org/join-us/carry-the-flag
http://www.senate.gov/
http://www.house.gov/

